
We are very thankful for our business donors,
who gave so generously in 2023 to ensure
that our services continue!

802 Credit Union

Abatem Exterminating Co LLC

Agnes M. Lindsay Trust

Berkley and Veller, Inc

Brattleboro Area Realty

Brattleboro Food Co-op

Brattleboro Memorial Hospital

Brattleboro Portable Storage

Brattleboro Rotary Club

Brattleboro Savings & Loan Assoc.

Brattleboro Subaru

Brattleboro Sunrise Rotary

Brattleboro Veterinary Clinic, PLLC

Chroma Technology Corp

Edward Jones Investments

Evening Star Grange

Farnum Insulators, Inc

First Congregational Church of Newfane

First Congregational Church of W.

Brattleboro

Fisher and Fisher Law Offices, PC

Foard Panel

Goodenough Rubbish Removal LLC

GPI Construction, Inc.

GSPT LLC

Hoehl Family Foundation

Holstein Association

Ladies Benevolent Society of Whitingham

Leader Beverage

Members 1st Credit Union

Our Lady of Fatima Church

Pew Charitable Trusts Matching Gifts

Program

Phaneuf Funeral Homes and Crematorium

Sam's Outdoor Outfitters

Savings Bank of Walpole

Sorg-Vogt Charitable Foundation Trust

The A.D. Henderson Foundation, Inc.

The Richards Group

Tracy Sloan, CPA

Trust Company of Vermont



Mission Board , United Church of Bellows

Falls (UCC)

Vermont Country Deli

VFW Post 1034 (Carl Dessaint Post 1034)

Walker Farm

Webster Construction

West River Marina, Inc. (The Marina

Restaurant)


